February 22nd, 2009
Hi
Not much to write about this week. I did no exercise this past week. I would have been difficult to do so because of the hand injury received during the fall in last weeks’ run. I would not be able to pull the bar of the rowing machine or lift weights. A day or so after the injury, I could see from the colour that the whole thumb area and several inches up my forearm had been injured. I went for a run yesterday and fortunately, I did not fall again. The run was much better than last week’s run. It was a shortened version of my normal run up Ma On Shan, taking 2 hours, 36 mins. I climbed Pyramid Peak as usual, but did not continue up to Ma On Shan. Also, I returned to CU station via Ma On Shan park (where Leonie got bitten by a puppy and had to be taken to hospital to get a rabies shot – remember?) instead of by the usual route where I have had several falls. 
More news about food from China. This time it is fake eggs; man-made eggs that look just like the real thing. How they made the shells, I don’t know. The material used to make the yolks was very rubbery and as they demonstrated on TV, would bounce like a rubber ball rather than just splat!  
This coming week I have two appointments. The first is the regular dermatology visit while the second is to the E & T specialist where I will tell them how the right side of my face was also affected by Bell ’s palsy. My face is not looking too bad now. 
That’s about all for this time.
Cheers.
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